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1. Why are you interested in serving on the Village Board? 

a. I am interested in serving on the Village Board to help address our current 

budget challenges and ensure that resources are allocated responsibly. My goal 

is to bring a balanced and objective perspective, representing the interests of all 

citizens and making informed decisions that will benefit our community as a 

whole. 

 

2. How are your experiences or qualifications related to the responsibilities of a Village 

Board Trustee? 

a. My three years of service on the CLIPP committee have given me valuable 

experience in community planning and project oversight, which directly relates to 

the responsibilities of a Village Board Trustee. During this time, I have 

demonstrated a strong commitment to our village by working collaboratively to 

address local needs and concerns. I am dedicated to continuing this service in a 

broader capacity to ensure that our village thrives. 

 

3. Describe professional background and other community involvement (current or in the 

past): 

a. As a Purchasing Manager, I have honed skills in budgeting, negotiation, and 

resource management, which are crucial in making informed and cost-effective 

decisions. My professional background involves working with vendors, managing 

contracts, and ensuring that resources are utilized efficiently. In addition to my 

role in purchasing, my involvement in the CLIPP committee has strengthened my 

commitment to the community. This combination of professional experience and 

community service allows me to approach challenges with a balanced, informed 

perspective 


